
                                                           Roads Committee Meeting

                                                            Monday, Oct. 21, 2013

                                                               Village Hall 5:00 PM

Agenda:  

1.  Swift Grant tour
2. Engineer Report  
3. Hines Hill Project
4. Akron Peninsula Rd. Project
5. Road Superintendent winter maintenance schedule and report
6. New Hires
7. Sholle Dr, Olde 8, Hines Hill sign replacements
8. Water Survey
9. Olde 8 turnpike bridge

Meeting came to order at 5: 04 PM

People in attendance:  Mayor Goncy, Dave Krock, Dawn Blakeney, residents from Beverly, Wolcott, and 
Grandview Rds.

The Swift Grant tour was saved for the end of the meeting.

  Dave Krock gave a brief report to the committee on the following items. 

 The Hines Hill Rd. project is going well.  Residents are happy with the progress.  Detours and 
construction have not been too disruptive. 

 Akron Peninsula Rd. will be finished in the spring due to the changing weather.

 Mr. Krock reported on the water survey.  Copies of the results can be picked up at the town hall, on the 
village website, and at Boston Heights Overlook.  Approximately 40% of the residents surveyed returned 
surveys.  The majority of people who participated were not in favor of pursuing the cost of installing 
water lines.  Results will also be shared again at tomorrow night’s Finance Committee meeting.



The AMATS grant was submitted last Friday.  We will wait to hear the results in the spring.  

There is an Akron Cleveland Bridge meeting scheduled at the bridge on Tues. Oct. 29, 2013 at 3:00 
PM.  Attending parties are the Village, First Energy, ODOT, and Gannett Fleming.  Council is invited and 
encouraged to attend.

The mayor gave the following report.  The mayor has taken applications and interviewed four applicants.  
Background checks are complete and he will be making his recommendations to council at the Finance 
Committee meeting.

Missing signs for Sholle Dr., Hines Hills, and Olde 8 will be ordered from the county and replaced ASAP.

The Ohio Turnpike has been contacted several times regarding the growing hole on the Olde 8 Bridge 
that spans the turnpike.  They will fix the situation ASAP.

Fall projects are underway.  Salt trucks have been given routine maintenance and are ready to roll.  The 
pool is being winterized this week.  Branches continue to be picked up each Monday.  Leaves will be 
picked up each Tuesday.  The road crew has been busy cold patching the roads where needed before 
the weather worsens.  A plow list has been compiled of people with a CDL who will be on call as needed 
once the winter weather hits.

The tour of the outside renovations and upgrades to the Village Hall parking lot and surrounding area 
closed the meeting. SWIFT Grant monies paid for this project.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:37.

The next Roads Committee meeting will be held on Monday, Nov. 18, 2013 at 5:00 PM at Village Hall. 

Respectfully submitted by Dawn Brannan-Blakeney Chair, Roads Committee.


